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  Welcome to our latest edition of the quarterly newsletter.  We look forward to sharing 

all our latest news and success stories.  If you have any content that you would like to 

be included in our next newsletter, please contact us on 

medwayft.kssneonatalodn@nhs.net 

The neonatal 

transport teams have all received 

Ant Neuro Cerebral Function 

monitors for their rigs. These have 

been provided by the network and 

will help to monitor and diagnose 

HIE babies on our Special Care Units. 

Developmental Care 

The network funded multi-disciplinary places for 

FINE developmental care training days, these 

were well attended in May/June. The Family and 

Infant Neurodevelopmental Education (FINE) 

programme is a unique educational pathway in 

family-centred developmental care that is suitable 

for all disciplines in any neonatal setting. FINE 

offers high quality training in this approach which 

supports and improves the outcomes for babies 

and families in neonatal care. 

 

On 18/7/2022 we held a Bliss support session for the units in the network who have paid to 

progress with the Bliss Baby Charter. The session was facilitated by Holly Sullivan, programme 

lead for the Bliss baby charter. Holly talked through the Baby charter and told us about some of 

the wider work at Bliss. There was a celebration of achievements across the network, with 

parent feedback highlighted from the accredited units, and areas of strength seen in the audits 

from the units that are progressing. There are currently only 13 units across the country that 

are accredited and KSS have 4 of these so well done everyone!! 

A member of the KSS Parent advisory group joined the session and was able to give feedback on 

ideas and questions asked from a parent perspective.  

If you were unable to join us, the session was recorded, copy and paste the link below into your 

browser to watch it back.  

https://nhs-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/annafrancis_nhs_net/ESld72qi4t5MlloQggQQlvwBhp2VI8lkr

sJEnLu-awa4uQ 

mailto:medwayft@kssneonatalodn.nhs.net
https://nhs-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/annafrancis_nhs_net/ESld72qi4t5MlloQggQQlvwBhp2VI8lkrsJEnLu-awa4uQ
https://nhs-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/annafrancis_nhs_net/ESld72qi4t5MlloQggQQlvwBhp2VI8lkrsJEnLu-awa4uQ
https://nhs-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/annafrancis_nhs_net/ESld72qi4t5MlloQggQQlvwBhp2VI8lkrsJEnLu-awa4uQ


 

 

  

Update from Care Co-ordinators 

The KSS neonatal ODN care co-ordinators are really excited to be delivering ‘mock up’ folders 

of the parent card concept we have been developing to all the units across the network. 

The initial aim of the project was to develop a ‘Parent Passport’ that could be used across the 

KSS network. The group reviewed a collection of passports from across the network and from 

other regions but struggled to find a template that met everyone’s needs, and in particular, 

what parents told us they would want or use for a variety of reasons. Feedback from staff and 

families was that these are often not effective, with reasons given mostly focusing around 

them being too big, including irrelevant information, too overwhelming for families, and often 

unopened ,lost or at home. 

Luckily we saw this tweet from Liverpool Women’s Hospital! The KSS passport group agreed 

enthusiastically to adopt the parent card concept, and to explore further development of the 

idea. 

 

 

Family Integrated Care places families at the centre of their baby’s neonatal care. Families 
should be supported to be the primary care givers, the card format enables them to take the 
lead, and do this at their own pace. Parents often report being overwhelmed with information, 
not really knowing what to ask, and what they can do for their baby. The parent card format 
enables families to select the information they need, applicable to their neonatal journey and 
explore care giving activities and resources available to support.  

This visual concept serves as a prompt for families and the whole multi-disciplinary neonatal 
team to discuss and initiate different steps. As families add cards to the folder, this will create 
an individual bespoke keepsake that documents the families’ neonatal journey.  

The eventual aim would be to have QR codes and links to resources on the reverse of the cards 

to support families and staff to work in partnership. The aim is for the format to be adopted by 

all neonatal units across Kent, Surrey, and Sussex. This will mean that the cards will travel with 

the family if they have care in another unit. This will help ensure consistency, avoid duplication 

and reduce parental stress. The folder/journal can continue to be added to in the next unit.  



 

  

Neonatal Nurse 
recruitment video 

Across the South East ODN’s we 
have recently commissioned a 
recruitment video as part of our 
workforce strategy.  
The video was launched to coincide 
with the #Be a Neonatal Nurse 
campaign and has been shared by 
the NNA and also via our Twitter 
platform. 
 
Watch it here 

  

 

KSS ODN has subscribed to the Florence 
Nightingale Foundation and is now a 
member for the next 12 months. 
 
This give all nurses in our network access to 
the following 
 

1. Leadership Support Service 
provides a psychological safe space 
for staff to explore professional and 
personal challenges. Our facilitators 
create a secure and confidential 
environment for staff of all levels to 
come together, to decompress and 
reflect on leadership challenges. 

2. Leadership development 
programmes and scholarships 

3. Access to Writing Successful 
Scholarship Applications 

4. Access to free webinars and 
networking events 

5. A limited number of places at the 
Florence nightingale 
commemoration Service at 
Westminster Abbey 

 
For more information follow this link 

 

 

Missed a GIRFT webinar?  Links to previous 

recordings are compiled below:  

Read more 

Webinar archive 

Select the webinar to view the recording 

(YouTube private link) 

2022  

July 2022 

 14th July - GIRFT’s neonatology webinar 
series – session 2: Workforce and the way 
forward (neonatology) 
 

7th July - GIRFT’s neonatology webinar 

series – session 1: The findings and 

recommendations from the 

GIRFT neonatology national report.  

New SIM Training Research post: starting September 

Professor Rabe at Brighton has secured funding for a multi-

professional SIM training fellowship which will be done by 

their research midwife Emily Marler. Emily will get funding to 

do the PGCert in Sim training course and will have 2 days 

protected time to do the course and MDT SIM training across 

KSS and TVW ODN’s 

The grant scheme requires a topic for the candidate to work 

on: They have chosen BAPM Optimisation pathway and the 

candidate will need to develop SIM scenarios suitable for MDT 

teaching. Emily will be working closely with the network 

educators and links in LMNS. 

https://twitter.com/KssOdn/status/1539978788833984516?s=20&t=JXAloFnQLqYEw0GdmVl8Vg
https://florence-nightingale-foundation.org.uk/academy/networks/membership/
https://youtu.be/DDtXn_DBVl4
https://youtu.be/DDtXn_DBVl4
https://youtu.be/SHc-N7W5EPw
https://youtu.be/SHc-N7W5EPw
https://youtu.be/SHc-N7W5EPw


 

 

Education  

We are pleased to share that KSS ODN Education team has many exciting ongoing and upcoming projects 

to support staff education within the network 

As an ODN we were able to support staff with their UNICEF BFI train the trainer and Family and Infant 

neurodevelopmental course (level 1). At least one member of staff from each unit was able to attend this 

course. 

We are successfully finishing our Second cohort of INFuSE (Interprofessional Neonatal fundamental south 

East) and set to start our Third cohort end of September, 22. This programme aims to support Nurses, 

Midwives and Allied health care professionals to develop Knowledge and understanding of neonatal care. 

Feedback we have received has been positive for this programme. 

We have STAR workshop in collaboration with Health Education England, We are investigating on how to 

introduce and enhance the role of nurse associates across perinatal services in South East region. Some 

of the initial Findings we have, are looking very promising and soon we will be able to share the outcomes.  

Last but not the least we have our Annual Education day on 7TH October. It’s a hybrid day, Participants 

can join us Face to face or virtually. We really hope it to be an informative and inspiring day for all 

planning to attend 

 



 

 

  

Updates across the Network 

Conquest Hospital:  Congratulations again to Conquest Hospital, the first SCU in the country to receive 

their Bliss accreditation. 

 

 

Frimley:  Another huge well done to Frimley for receiving their Platinum accreditation. 

 

 

Royal Surrey:  The neonatal team have been successful at obtaining funding for a year for neonatal 

outreach, which will include community visits by nursery nurses, a high risk clinic and development with 

Badgernet on their FIcare app, to eventually allow parents to input data from home. They hope to have the 

visits and clinic up and running by November 2022.The unit passed all but 1 BFI stage 2 requirement. They 

are training the nurses and doing an internal audit which was agreed with BFI so should be accredited in the 

next month or so.  

With regards to Bliss, they are going for gold on the 24th August 2022. 

 



 

  

East Kent:  The outreach team at WHH/QEQM are piloting a hybrid outreach model. To date they have 

held three clinics in Dover and they have gone really well. The feedback from the families who had been 

visited at home previously and had then come to the clinics every week were happy with the model.  They 

have only done it in one area at the moment and are bringing the Dover and Folkestone families into 

Buckland Hospital. To date there have been no DNAs and parent feedback is very positive. Having adopted 

this model it has really helped to make the service more efficient and enabled them to give support to 

more families. The team feel that a mixture of home visits and clinic will work really well and allow them to 

offer an individualised service to families. They also feel it will give them the opportunity to cluster higher 

risk babies into one clinic where a Consultant/SLT/Physio can see them as a one stop shop to prevent them 

having to attend multiple appointments if they need things sorting out quickly in between their normal 

medical/AHP clinic appointments.  The team feel it is really important to be able to have both options to 

offer parents equity and choice and to individualise care to the baby and their family 

 

Brighton:  Brighton and PRH would really like to highlight the successful implementation of parent led 

ward rounds, the expansion of these from SCBU to HDU, and how much the team involved has grown and 

the parents keenness to be involved.  

Alongside this they now have live and published our new welcome book, that not only informs parents of 

information about the unit, but more specific information surrounding care of the neonate at various 

stages, developmental care, a core list of terminology and advice to assist with parent led ward rounds. It 

also contains some useful information about the surrounding area.  

They have also now created space in a few areas on TMBU and a board at PRH for a theme of the week, 

and a place to celebrate specific national/international celebrations such kangaroo care week, 

Communication, world breastfeeding week etc. 

 

Medway: 

 

This week is World Breastfeeding Week and the team in NICU hosted a celebration (kindly supported by the 

Oliver Fisher Special Care Baby Trust) for current patients and staff to raise awareness of the importance of 

breastfeeding. The team also used the day to launch a new parent feeding support group for our NICU 

parents. We know that outcomes are improved when parents are treated as partners in care and therefore 

aim to support and encourage their involvement with their baby’s care at all times.  

 



Shared Learning:  

 

 



 

 

  

BAPM Supports Neonatal Leave and Pay Bill 

BAPM joins with Bliss to strongly support the Neonatal Care (Leave and Pay) Bill to make things easier for 

families at this incredibly difficult time in their lives. The Bill passed Second Reading and received 

Government support. If this bill becomes law, parents will be able to spend more time on the unit with their 

baby without having to choose between providing the best care for their baby and earning a living. 

More details 

New report highlights the Contribution of Newborn Health to Child Mortality across England 

National Child Mortality Database (NCMD) has released a new report 'The Contribution of Newborn Health 

to Child Mortality across England'. 

This report draws on data from the National Child Mortality Database (NCMD) to investigate how illness 

around the time of birth affects the health of children up to the age of 10, and to draw out learning and 

recommendations for service providers and policymakers. 

More details 

Prefilled syringes of NICU intubation drugs 

The Neonatal and Paediatric Pharmacy Group (NPPG) is currently undertaking some background work to 

understand which neonatal centres currently use pre-filled syringes for their intubation drugs. Please 

complete the short survey below which will take less than 5 minutes to complete. 

View survey 

BAPM Events

 

Optimising Care for Women Experiencing Preterm Birth 

This webinar is being jointly hosted by BAPM and the British Intrapartum Care Society (BICS). Speakers 

include Sarah Bates, Andrew Shennan, Manju Chandiramani, Tracey Kay and Julie-Clare Becher. The event is 

chaired by Louise Page, BICS President. 

This webinar is free to attend. Register in advance. 

Tuesday 20 September, 6:00-7:30pm 

Book now

 

BAPM Annual Conference 2022 

The Early Bird deadline for this year's Annual Conference is fast approaching. Get your ticket before 31 

July to take advantage of this discounted rate. 

The full programme will be announced this week! 

More details 

http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHLu2oQNp9RBzB2M3zdrTOV9uobVIvU2J4YppXCUgGXEZx0eeJwp0c50OX-2F-2BvY-2B6Tty1fF43vln-2B8dASXKRBWouI-3DlVZv_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lrs8GfjHMXGZmLLh1aE1aIeKbdwXnVdnNsu4njngV7iN2ee-2Bqvtt1yf-2FeroZ1i5H1Izzz8y36iDi7-2F-2FsAWfrYBH0Hk20Hf7z-2BELMiCkxS1IJpIPSXqgawghrzb6BQC1wNTk7K97-2FohW6KIYahuZNleFChVeb80p0KSwL0qBBn01vtbx0JSt5GVtExTB04MxFnvzA1PeLG3wZOidrWYWCRHo
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHLu2oQNp9RBzB2M3zdrTOV-2FbGnWA2-2BL4OT-2BFoQHs-2FanHFZioYhgr1lN79LQ-2BZgKJCMZWgV-2FxBq8gboNLOgvGwoL2u0DW0fdFRMaWxUvpmCN4NqbJiP3B-2BELNYJItAHeD4-2BJZjQ9kYWar7zGhJqvRRb4-3DRgXM_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lpmMO1C8tekoTy-2BDbViWUSOufSz752Qn1rrfBPbhycPwTEVqECnwWK-2BoA6jew9-2F3QbfNKdcG0-2FDrsyc6FjqWq5MLU8cRjbPxcPZIhWWMRHNm5o-2BdmoHlzawPPWLGd1Y1P91aF3mCcU-2FuZd8SagoLNookUdbBNlV7abAajESNbTpjW6jAVq3DCO503fQu-2FNo1Jl23RVjTfflPpLMuHseYf3Z
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHFCr3NINDvrofib5TD-2FdHtbEd73Jp2Fs1QijIhE63axzXDgx_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lo3pVZQAuS3HMswg2Um7Run4cZl-2F-2FvUTiK3KBMIC557M6-2FP706NsW6tCRGmeaIfujMn8QsLHyJ195Wffc7pZ-2BoJl9D7nn2jX1DbSal3-2BKAJge83q9xvDwJPfEF-2FRYaaa52bLivFu3-2FY2EtNUkza47UDosjEbJnJNzGBTGRhZJPjaHRNbwMXf4Zz-2FQiQIGt9bpP-2FQkg-2Fpt0MACVwl3LgY9YI
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHM4HLToGVuKnNXzVvscOOzzQbcPu-2F1ZpSxjtv4xPyYst0uByLYHKrflMTcZJIt-2FWKBIWDreFGdKv92eMQngJRDXARlCMr5w2ex5khBZE-2BTyD4REqKuHaBSAWXicCa8LRyyYerty1Xgp1sidBeZs3bVY-3DNm4A_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lryDO6MHP3osieW2AAtfRTgvji1ZWs7WnKE9Sjeg1EYCyUl-2Famoa33ERK6jLpx8cEVRpFmKxRNyDewcINE0GYK6whrEhMyzwmxZMOvUR0qCnpibqV2oWxCrxqBx763DW9tPZgbWgEsYTy-2BtiSeJGj7EL-2F1n5aJGz5mzxTKjrhxtv0mOgz12RNB8TBz4-2FehrOeFYz1IKd-2F-2FHjzpV3JvlCxHB
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHM4HLToGVuKnNXzVvscOOzzQbcPu-2F1ZpSxjtv4xPyYst0uByLYHKrflMTcZJIt-2FWKBIWDreFGdKv92eMQngJRDXARlCMr5w2ex5khBZE-2BTyD4REqKuHaBSAWXicCa8LRyyYerty1Xgp1sidBeZs3bVY-3DNm4A_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lryDO6MHP3osieW2AAtfRTgvji1ZWs7WnKE9Sjeg1EYCyUl-2Famoa33ERK6jLpx8cEVRpFmKxRNyDewcINE0GYK6whrEhMyzwmxZMOvUR0qCnpibqV2oWxCrxqBx763DW9tPZgbWgEsYTy-2BtiSeJGj7EL-2F1n5aJGz5mzxTKjrhxtv0mOgz12RNB8TBz4-2FehrOeFYz1IKd-2F-2FHjzpV3JvlCxHB
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHJXUu3Pl2oWEHNYuKAjTFbeysHJAOlh-2FY-2BqK2LXCnB2nlhW3DIHwIT-2FykvGpvY6-2FWA-3D-3DBCy6_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lqTzeC2bKX1gfTZsjN0vXHUkUtOL6KTDGq3zhP8O6d-2Fy-2F2Le9iWAbgqNTm34rBzS8qHFVWW-2FPWRY4hgjJGMiv4oFiQlPmPLQpLRI0dOghY6C7EahwoBwi9Lz9TLW7O-2BzcLP6KtX9ne2TzCp0DbqmTGl-2Flb7gJg4iT-2FUI-2FBLL0AFmxNzwKxW3v3z1EG9i7CsID2iZ7MN5LqRy7nXxWZxDb-2B7


 

BAPM Annual Conference 2022 

The Early Bird deadline for this year's Annual Conference is fast approaching. Get your ticket before 31 

July to take advantage of this discounted rate. 

The full programme will be announced this week! 

More details 

Neonatal Update 2022 

The Neonatal Update is an annual event, recognised for including contributions from a wide range of world-

leading scientists and clinical researchers, some with no direct involvement in newborn care.  This year it will 

a hybrid event held at BMA House in London and online.   

Date: 28 November 

More details 

5th International Family Integrated Care Conference 

Registration is now open for the 5th International Family Integrated Conference. 

Date: 21 November to 22 November 

More details 

Upcoming Network dates for your diary: 

 

Clinical Governance – Thursday 6th October 2022 10.00-12.30 

Holiday Inn London – Gatwick Airport 

 

Clinical Forum – Thursday 6th October 2022 13.30-16.00 

Holiday Inn London – Gatwick Airport 

 

KSS Neonatal Network Education Day – Friday 7th October 2022 (More details to follow) 

Holiday Inn London – Gatwick Airport 

 

If you attending either the Clinical Governance or Clinical Forum, please specify on your acceptance whether 

this will be in person, or via Teams. 

 

http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHJXUu3Pl2oWEHNYuKAjTFbeysHJAOlh-2FY-2BqK2LXCnB2nlhW3DIHwIT-2FykvGpvY6-2FWA-3D-3DBCy6_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lqTzeC2bKX1gfTZsjN0vXHUkUtOL6KTDGq3zhP8O6d-2Fy-2F2Le9iWAbgqNTm34rBzS8qHFVWW-2FPWRY4hgjJGMiv4oFiQlPmPLQpLRI0dOghY6C7EahwoBwi9Lz9TLW7O-2BzcLP6KtX9ne2TzCp0DbqmTGl-2Flb7gJg4iT-2FUI-2FBLL0AFmxNzwKxW3v3z1EG9i7CsID2iZ7MN5LqRy7nXxWZxDb-2B7
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=L4vtqhTamIZWzUUImEOCHOkDQ1XYeDqOo7i8JHQizSsvftNHlGktd-2BQDkbV4r9RhBL-2F518iJmuMGtPkQ-2BJbEeodS1vnhVnoGCHLoeXIZKD-2Bid9qaCfgElaLHUUyn6hA8_QV0_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lq8tjKGIyEYpIgX9R1Mt32Uw-2B48CVLlJVxk5PII5gCx8ZOUmvbT-2BSaipPePefh7fEcGh-2Fu2mYJ7twHj7NDBPlv4AWZ9soZRbaqyoUvmD-2Fxy31k2Lvh2iMcIxiW9g0LGc9Hia0Pcbc6tIvA7tKwh32HQPzaOHJryp-2BTKI09PFOMBM8IDMuwDpjJtqzHnTBFFXZkF4V2Kp0bv-2BeG-2BDpcyc8tv
http://links.wfmail1.co.uk/ls/click?upn=MNu0sPW-2FtNnVQ7L9VP8yZOIV8-2F4uWYnnWLGDqtExsN-2BzSnNA0uCrdZqmiXvYpQ-2F9k8ja-2B-2Fo2RczrvR0R8c9gfOHF6aLXxEOaPXZ8-2BKCD4oU-3D3SFd_jrUqf5zwH7FzSx1F7hMR7yHrtNOqWSmyNU9lsjyhtoo8YV-2BRu1SYb25MTe9b99QqpHtENTg3w-2F2il1GjAjwHqxYfD770nubIrAlJ4rfongI9G9cn9thv1dVyVjPN5torSiwRRErTdwyVroAP5b8Mphfyd8RCTzO8t38ca1Gd1lqzt7Epbgq1EQsRRnxdiYfeCFaJYgsHln84Nx43aYZd42XaQT6dTObTI0Mho8Dial9HIcjW8GBbRlmEE3eK23WWJEFLpbaO3wAIUodjKnQbQ7CtKi1KRATy7zyIGKgNBSGqJrwv0RJq9EBEVVDhUXaq4YGgEnp5CFv2gyXrYTwEiXPRQ5Qex2AResytnHtKGWEFGLkURMV1n-2B4SV5wgmWOi


 

 

 

 


